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The Honorable President and Members of the City Council 

City Hall, Room 400, 100 North Holliday Street 

December 17, 2021

 
 
 

BACKGROUND/EXPLANATION: 
 

For the purpose of requesting that the City Administrator, the Deputy City Administrator, each of the 

Deputy Mayor’s, the Chief Data Officer, the Director of the Office of Performance and Innovation, the 

Director of the Baltimore City Office of Information Technology and the heads of Data Driven Strategies 

and Performance Management from each city agency come before the City Council to discuss the current 

state of data collection, evaluation, and how we are using the tenets of CitiStat to discuss the current state 

of data collection, evaluation, and how we are using the tenets of CitiStat to address internal process 

issues to help close service delivery gaps. 
 

COMMENTS: 
 

The Department of General Services looks forward to attending the hearing for this Resolution and 

welcomes the opportunity to provide additional details as you may require.  
 

AGENCY/DEPARTMENT POSITION: 
 

The Department of General Services supports City Council Bill 21-0082R.  
 
 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact DGS’ Legislative Liaison Annie Fullas at 
annie.fullas@baltimorecity.gov or at 667-208-0380. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Chichi Nyagah-Nash 
 

Director, DGS 
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